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BY UPS 2ND DAY DELIVERY

June 18, 2010
Tennessee Regulatory Authority
Attn: Ms. Sharla Dillon, Dockets Manager
460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, TN 37243-0505

RE: PETITION of Frontier Communications of America, Inc. for
Expedited Review of Thousand Number Block Denials;

Docket No. 10-00100

Dear Ms. Dillon:

Frontier Communications of America, Inc. (“Frontier”) respectfully files this letter as an
amendment of and clarification to its Petition in Docket No. 10-00100.

As a correction to paragraph 8 of Frontier’s Petition, Frontier does not require a new
Local Routing Number in connection with its proposed new service. Frontier only requires a
clean thousand block in each of the four rate centers. The thousand blocks will be used in
Frontier’s Internet Protocol soft switch to set up the Voice over Internet Protocol component of
the new service, which Frontier will provide to its customers on a facilities basis. Once the VoIP
component is set up, Frontier will port the thousand blocks to an underlying cellular carrier to
provide the cellular component of the service. Because the numbers must be active in Frontier’s
soft switch for the VoIP service to work, it is not possible to implement this new service through
the use of number resources obtained and used directly by the underlying cellular carrier.
Frontier will brand the entire service as a Frontier service, and Frontier will bill its end user
customers for both the VoIP and cellular components of the service.

Frontier would like to express its appreciation to Mr. Lewis DeBoard of the Authority’s
Staff for his helpful and clarifying questions to ensure that this proceeding was not a wasted

effort.
Very Ifruly yo},
Gregg' Y Sa
Assistant Secretary
GCS/hmy
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